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OFFICE OF THE VICE-PRESIDENT AND PROVOST

May 15, 2002

TO: Professor Jack Carr
Chair, Academic Board

FROM: Adel S. Sedra

Vice-President and Provost

RE: Discontinuation of Admission to the 3-year Degree at the University
of Toronto at Mississauga

On April 6, 2000, the Academic Board approved a recommendation for the
discontinuation of the 15-credit B.A. and B.Sc. in the Faculty of Arts and Science. The
motion stated that it would be “effective for students first registering in the Faculty of
Arts and Science on the St. George Campus in the academic year 2001-2002 and at the
University of Misssissauga at a timc to be determined by the Vice-President and

Provost”.

I am writing to report that, pursuant to that recommendation, Principal McNutt and I
have agreed that entry to 15-credit B.A.and B.Sc. degrees at the University of Toronto at
Mississauga will cease effective September 2003. I will report this for information at the
next meeting of the Academic Board.

At S S,

c.c.: R. McNutt



